
On Wednesday, October 29, 2014 this Investigator, Adam Peterkin, along with Investigators Coiro and 

Gernon and Detective Colon responded to milepost 101 on the Hudson line for an Amtrak employee, 

Minweela Klein who was struck by train 280. 

At about 1538 hours I interviewed CNS Foreman, James Novak. He stated in substance that he spoke 

with Minwella at about 0800 hours this date. He said there was nothing unusual about her behavior 

today. Her position was to bring the plow train crew to the work site. This assignment made her show 

up at the work site after the main safety briefing was given. Dan Seney gave her the safety briefing when 

she arrived at the site. 

I later received a copy of the crew safety, sign in sheet for today and a copy of the chronological showing 

Klein requested to foul the tracks between 0925 and 1014 hours. 




